
 
 

Certificate of Limited Warranty 
 

Battery Warranty (No Labor) 
 

Pete’s Auto & Truck Parts, Inc. warrants all battery purchases subject to the conditions and limitations 
below:  

1. All batteries come with a lifetime battery warranty and are guaranteed for as long as the 
vehicle is owned by the original customer and that customer can present an original paid 
receipt.  

2. Standard replacement procedure is to take back the original battery and present the customer 
with a comparable battery. Pete’s Auto & Truck Parts, Inc. may, at it’s option, repair or replace 
the part(s) or refund the original purchase price. The customer has a right to a replacement but 
no right to a refund, regardless of the situation.  

3. Pete’s Auto & Truck Parts, Inc. does not assume responsibility or liability for towing charges, 
rental vehicle use or charges, lay-up time, loss due to down time, cost of lodging, cost of any 
fluids, parts, or accessories or any other purchase incurred to install or uninstall a part, 
including but not limited to battery cables, tools, or labor.  

4. All implied warranties are limited to the terms of this limited warranty policy. Consequential or 
incidental damages are not covered under this warranty.  

5. Picking up and dropping off at 2544 Port Sheldon St, Jenison, MI 49428 are the only methods 
for returning this battery. Shipping, regardless of the location off the customer or the method of 
how the customer purchased the battery, is never covered under this warranty and it is the 
responsibility of the customer to get the failed battery back to Pete’s Auto & Truck Parts, Inc. 
and the customer’s reasonability to get their new battery to them.  

6. To file a warranty claim, please bring the battery and your receipt to Pete’s Auto & Truck Parts, 
Inc. All warranty claims must be authorized by Pete’s Auto & Truck Parts, Inc and will be 
processed within 15 days of authorization.  

7. Pete’s Auto & Truck Parts, Inc. cannot (by state law) refund tax paid on core charges.  
 
This recycled part was provided by a professional automotive recycler that participates in the ARA 
Gold Seal Certivied Automotive Recycler Program and therefore agrees to abide by the program’s 
code of ethics. If you feel that Pete’s Auto & Truck Parts, Inc. has failed to deliver on a promise or you 
are not satisfied, please call the ARA Customer Complaint Hotline at 888-385-1005.  
 


